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PROJECT DESCRIPTION
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District One, will be making roadway 
improvements on Bayshore Road (S.R. 78) from Evalena Lane to New Post Road in North Fort 
Myers, Lee County. This project is intended to provide access management improvements along 
S.R. 78 with the intent of enhancing traffic flow and reducing crashes. The project includes 
converting the existing two-way left-turn lanes along S.R. 78 to full median and directional turn 
lanes. Additional elements include drainage improvements, installation of new signage, and 
pavement markings.

Lee County

ROADWAY IMPROVEMENTS
Bayshore Road (S.R. 78) from Evalena Lane to New Post Road

Scan the QR code using 
your mobile device to 
view more information on 
the project website. 

WHAT TO EXPECT
During construction, motorists should expect intermittent nighttime/overnight lane closures. 
Motorists are asked to exercise caution and reduce their speed while driving through the work 
zone. The construction schedule may change due to weather or other unexpected conditions. For 
the most current project details, visit the SWFL Roads project website at: 
www.swflroads.com/project/447875-1.

PROJECT COST
$1.99 million

PROJECT START
Late Summer 2024

ESTIMATED COMPLETION
Early 2025

CONTACT INFORMATION
Bryn Parsons
Community Outreach Specialist
239-985-7864
bryn.parsons@dot.state.fl.us

Financial Project Identification 
(FPID) No. 447875-1

http://www.swflroads.com/project/447875-1

